
School Garden News 

The growing season is well underway and some delicious vegetables have already been harvested. 

The Year 3 and 4 children are now able to visit the school garden during their lunchtimes. This has 

proved to be very popular and they thoroughly enjoy their time there.  

The children are keen to get involved and learn new skills. We had a lovely time picking salad leaves, 

and preparing a salad, which we then drizzled with olive oil and lemon juice. The best part was 

eating it al fresco, together in the sunshine. 

 

Vicarage Garden Vegetable Sale 

On Thursday 27th April, we had our first vegetable sale. The Japanese mustard leaves were very 

popular and quickly sold out.  All the other vegetables sold out too. We are very thankful to all the 

parents/carers who brought some of the vegetables 

We sold nearly £30 worth of vegetables. This money will be reinvested back into the school garden. 

The children were amazed to find out how much they had raised. They would like to use the money 

to buy some raspberry canes. 

 

 

 

 


